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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Noema/November 

4th - 15th - Graeme’s Pop-Up Exhibition 

27th -  Artsenta Market Day 

 

Tīhema/December 

4th - Closed for Staff Planning Day 

12th - AGM - All welcome 

18th  - End of year Shenanigans 

20th - Last day for artists 

 

Closed for Xmas break 

20th December - 12th January 

 

Hānuere/January: 

13th - Artsenta reopens. 

 

Artists Voice—Call for nominations 

Artist’s Voice champions artist issues at 
Artsenta. The group meets each month. The 
latest issues are: 

• There have been discussions on artists leading 

creative sessions. This will be trialled early 

next year. 

• We have been making plans for Artsenta’s 

40th Anniversary. 

• We are calling for nominations for  the Artist 

Voice group for 2025. If you are interested 

please talk to  one of the Artsenta team. 

Artsenta’s Grand Annual Exhibition 

Artsenta celebrated our exhibition at the Dunedin Community 

Gallery from 18-26 September. We had over 100 works in the show 

and 70 people attended the opening. Congratulations to all artists 

who took part. We opened up the exhibition with our kōauau, 

made earlier in the year with artist Jess Nicolson. We had ātaahua 

poetry ready by Greg, Pauline and Eddie—with Eddie wowing us 

with his trumpet playing accompanied by Silas and Jimmy on the 

guitar. We would like to thank the community, our artists, all the 

galleries who donated frames to us, and everyone who helped 

make this show a success. Ngā mihi nui, from the Artsenta team. 

Kirihimete (Xmas) Break 

We wish everyone a safe and joyous hararei (holiday) over the Kirihimete 

break. We can’t wait to see you all again in 2025 to dream BIG of what we can 

do throughout the year to celebrate our awesome community!  The last day for 

artists will be the 20th December. We will reopen on the 13th January 2025. 

Arai Te Uru Marae Trip 

“It was an honour to be welcomed onto Arai Te 

Uru. Tania was a great host who took on all roles 

in the karanga, and did it well! Thank you to 

Artsenta for setting up such a great 

opportunity!” - Jayden 
 

Whakawhānaungatanga 

Our trip to Arai Te Uru was a beautiful, magical 

experience. We received a really warm welcome 

and there was a real sense of togetherness. My 

highlight was the whakawhānaungatanga. It was 

really special to hear more of people’s stories 

and a privilege to get to know everyone better. It 

lead to even more of a sense of closeness. The 

only bad part was when the day was over.— CJR 

Visit from Charlie! 

Monday 30th Sept was the first annual “Bring Your Goat To 

Work Day”  at Artsenta. Charlie was greeted by a large 

number of artists, many who came in specially. Charlie 

enjoyed her carrots and apples, scratches and pats and posed 

for many photos .Thank you Silas, and we look forward to our 

next furry/hairy visitor! 

Rope Walk Art Project 

On October 10th former staff member Kari Morseth came to Artsenta with her 

harakeke rope making project “Rope Walk.” We made 7m towards her 300m goal! 

 

Farewell to Erin 

We sadly said farewell to one of our 

Arts Facilitators, Erin, who has 

been working at Artsenta for 6 

years, teaching pottery and many 

other creative projects . Erin will be  

spending more time on her own 

arts practice and we can’t wait to 

see all the awesome mahi she 

creates! We wish you all the best 

Erin. Artsenta will miss you very 

much.   

A new staff member will join our 

team in 2025.  

Graeme’s Pop Up Exhibition 

On November 4th we opened our final Pop-Up 

Exhibition for 2024 for Graeme Wilson. We had a huge 

opening at Artsenta with lots of artists and Graeme’s 

whanau attending. Quite a few people have been 

coming to see the show which closes on 15th 

November . We look forward to having more Pop-Ups 

in 2025.  

COMMUNITY HERO @ ARTSENTA 

A big congrats to our Community Hero Claire! Claire was nominated by 

one of our artists Sarah, for one of MoreFM’s Community Hero Awards 

and Claire won a $100 prezzy card, sponsored by Reilly’s towage, for all 

her community contributions to Artsenta. Tūmeke Claire! 

  


